Catherine Chang_

From: Michael Henderson [mike@strpartners.com]

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 11:10 AM

To: Catherine Chang

Subject: Fwd: Pleasantdale D107 Flooring Scope Memo

Attachments: Pleasantdale Scope Memo.PC9.pdf; 15010 Pleasantdale ES Flooring RN 00020

Advertisement_150216.doc

Catherine,

Attached, please find floor plan indicating the scope of the floor tile installation work at Pleasantdale
Elementary School.

We anticipate this work to be bid to a General Contractors for installation starting this summer between July
13th and August 14th.

As noted on the Flooring Scope Plan, four classrooms in the first grade wing currently have asbestos containing
floor tile that will require removal by a licensed, asbestos abatement contractor. This abatement work is being
designed and coordinated through your asbestos consultant, Carnow Conibear.

As we discussed, the design services provided by STR Partners will be at or standard District 107 rate of 7.5%
of construction cost.

Please review the attached diagram along with the revised bid advertisement and let me know if you have any
questions, comments or revisions.

We look forward to bidding the work for Pleasantdale School District 107.
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